PJ worked at ECC for 32 years, as a dispatcher, trainer, and supervisor. 

She retired in 2008 and now enjoys retirement and discovering a passion for cycling. 

She joined the MCPAA board in 2019 to advance the board’s mission to honor and remember the legacy of MCPD. 

PJ likes to spend her time with her daughter and watching true crime documentaries.

